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[5 Outlook

Two Issues

From gail and oz pawellek-osmun <gailandoz@hotmail.com>
Date Thu 2/29/2024 1:36 PM
To  Community Development Email <communitydevelopment@cityofcamas.us>

WARNING: This message originated outside the City of Camas Mail system. DO NOT CLICK on links
or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and are expecting the content. If you recognize
the sender as a city employee and you see this message this email is a phishing email. If you are
unsure, click the Phish Alert button to redirect the email for ITD review.

| am opposed to locating a car oriented facility at 13th st

Can someone explain why a new cell tower is needed . The equipment on top of the Theater generates
income for the city and has a higher elevation than the proposed new tower.

Richard Osmun
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